
 
 

 

To: Mayor Steele and Members of Council 

From: Karen Walsh, Executive Administrative Assistant, 

Economic Development and Tourism Division   

Date: June 14, 2021 

Re: June is Seniors’ Month Proclamation 

 
The Senior’s Advisory Council would like City Council to proclaim June 1-30, 2021 as 
“Seniors’ Month” in the City of Port Colborne. 
 
A special flag will be flown at City Hall during the month of June. 
 
Each June the Government of Ontario proclaims that June is Seniors’ Month to 
celebrate our seniors and to recognize the contributions they continue to make in our 
City. 
 
Please see attached proclamation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Karen Walsh 
Executive Administrative Assistant, Economic Development and Tourism Division 
Staff Liaison for Senior’s Advisory Council 
 

Memorandum 


